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The Salisbury Harbor Commission met on Thursday, January 21, 2016.  Members in attendance 

were Chris Chapman, Reggie Santos, Wayne David and Mark Audette.  Salisbury Harbormaster 

Ray Pike was also present.  Absent were Tom Olsen, Dave Chretien and Ron Ray. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Reggie Santos motioned to accept the minutes of the November 19, 2015 Meeting as written.  

Wayne David seconded the motion. All voted in Favor. 

 

Ray Pike presented the Harbormasters Report 

 

1. Jerry Klima requested that the lawn mower for the rail trail be stored in the MBTA property 

shed. 

 

2. The stone wall construction at the town pier is set to begin in May, 2016. 

 

3. 95.9% of all revenues have been collected totaling $67,439.00 

 

Old Business 

 

The new motors for the Corbin have been ordered and installation is expected in March, 2016. 

 

The Boating Infrastructure Grant has been denied.  Chairman Chapman noted that the application 

must be modified in order to be considered in the future. 

 

New Business 

 

Reggie Santos presented a list of projects to be considered by the Harbor Commission.  The 

Board took this under advisement. 

 

Mark Audette volunteered to contact Representative James Kelcourse to meet with the 

Commission to discuss the following: 

 



1. Removal of the old railroad bridge crossing from Newburyport to Salisbury. 

2. Installing a fishing pier at the Salisbury State Reservation boat ramp area. 

3. Having the Town assume control of the Reservation boat ramp 

 

Reggie Santos made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:23 p.m.  Chris Chapman seconded the 

motion.  All voted in Favor. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Mark Audette, Secretary 

  

 


